
 

Memorandum 
 

 
1. The Council reporting officer for Public Access, Mr Sirl, has become aware of an error in 

his recommended amendments to the Public Access Chapter, as set out in Appendix A 
to his right-of-reply published on 7 June 2024.  
 

2. Policy PA-P2 (2) ‘Maintenance and enhancement of public access’ refers to Subdivision 
Policy SUB-P8, however as a result of amendments to the now operative Subdivision 
Chapter, the reference should instead be to Subdivision Policy SUB-P9.  
 

3. Council is bringing this error to the IHP’s attention so the amendment can be 
incorporated into the IHP’s recommendations on the Public Access Chapter when it 
reports back to Council. 

 
4. Council apologises for this error, and trusts the suggested amendment can be easily 

incorporated.  
 
 
Yours Sincerely  
 

 
 
Stewart McKenzie 
District Plan Advisor 
Wellington City Council  
 
Email: stewart.mckenzie@wcc.govt.nz 
 
 
 

Date: 1 July 2024 File ref:  PDP Hearing 
Stream 8 
 

To: Trevor Robinson, Chair, Proposed District Plan Independent Hearings Panel  
From: Stewart McKenzie, District Plan Advisor  
Cc: Michael Duindam, District Plan Manager; Jamie Sirl, Hearing Stream 8 

Reporting Officer   

Subject: Hearing Stream 8 – Public Access Chapter – minor correction to Policy 
PA2 Maintenance and Enhancement of Public Access    

mailto:stewart.mckenzie@wcc.govt.nz

	Memorandum

